
 

  

  

 

   
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                                                                                                                              Friday 20
th
 July 2018

 
 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                Summer 2 Week 7 
A message from the Headteacher 
 

 

 

 
 

A busy last four days in school – Year 2 thoroughly enjoyed their day trip to Blackpool and were surprised by Father 
Colin who met them there. How lovely! Year 6 entertained us with their Leavers’ assembly on Wednesday – a great way 
to end their time with us here at St Joseph’s. Finally, we ended the school year with our annual Awards’ assembly. The 
special achievements can be seen below. Congratulations to everyone. Goodbye and good luck to all our Year 6 pupils 
– it is sad to see you end your journey at St Joseph’s but you will always be a member of our family. You are ready to go 
and unfold your wings and enjoy new and exciting adventures. Have fun and keep in touch. 
 

 
 

 

Dates for your diary 
Tuesday 4

th
 September – First day back at school 8.45am. 

Friday 7
th

 September – Welcome back to school Mass – Whole school Mass in Church at 9.15am  
Thursday 13

th
 September – 3.30pm Sacramental Programme Meeting 1 in Church for Year 4 pupils – Treasure Hunt. 

Sunday 16
th

 September -10.30am St Joseph’s Church - New Starter’s Mass – Wearing school uniform please. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

Quote of the week – Year 6 pupil 
                                                                  
                                              “Don’t be sad because it’s over – be glad because it happened. “ 
 
Have a fantastic Summer holidays, resting and making memories with all your loved ones. 
 

 
Best wishes 
 
Miss Daley 
 

Please follow the 
headteacher’s Twitter 
 on @StJosephsLeigh 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

School of Military Holiday clubs. 
 

Mon 20
th
 – Fri 24

th
 August 

Tues 28
th
 – Fri 24

th
 August 

8.30 – 4.30 pm 
St Joseph’s school hall/field. 

£15 full day 
£7.50 half day 

To book ring 01942 386620 
Or email: 

info@theschoolofmilitary.co.uk 

Bonus ball number 33 
Well done Miss Lowe 

 
Good luck to everyone in 

September 
 
 

AWARD WINNERS 2018 

KS1 Most progress in Reading – Jasmine Conn 

Most progress in Writing – Thomas Peake 

Most Progress in Maths – Amber Doherty 

 

KS2 Most progress in Reading – Lucy Shepherd 

Most progress in Writing – Jessica Jacobs 

Most Progress in Maths – Nathan Hardy 

 

KS1 Come and See Award – Bella Salvador 

Stephen Aspden’s Good Shepherd Award– George McFadden 

 

KS2 Come and See Award – Meredith Courtney 

Stephen Aspden’s Good Shepherd Award– Zuzanna Batruch 

 

Scientist of the Year – Scarlett McIntyre 

Musician of the Year – Alex Northcott 

Artist of the Year – Laila Forber 

Computing Award – Dylan Hoy 

Learning Challenge Award – Alex Thorpe 

Sports personality of the Year – Lucas Tyrer 

PGL Award – Grace Daniel 

 

 

See you again on 
 4

th
 September wearing 

your new school uniform. 


